
IMPORTANT NOTICE TO VOTERS 

In accordance with Massachusetts General Law, the annual town census is mailed from our 

office to all Carver households beginning in January of each year.  It is entitled “Annual Street 

Listing and Voter Registration Information System Validation”.  By returning the census to the 

Town Clerk’s Office the resident is affirming that each individual listed on the census is still a 

resident of this town.  Voters on a returned census will remain on the “active” voting list.  

What happens when your census is not returned? 

The Town Clerk’s Office is required by law to “inactivate” all voters without a current census 

year no later than June 1st of each year and send a second notification to those voters. 

When neither the census nor the notification is returned, the “inactive” voter will be required 

to show identification at the polls on Election Day before being allowed to vote.   

This is a very busy election year with the State Primary and Presidential Elections still to come. 

We anticipate approximately 200 voters per hour, per precinct during the Presidential Election 

on November 8th! 

Please help us to make the voting experience a pleasant and smooth process for 

everyone!  Please return your census and notifications to the Town Clerk’s Office 

as soon as possible.   

If you have not received a census, misplaced the mailing or would like to check 

on your voter status, please contact the Town Clerk’s Office for assistance at: 

(508) 866-3403 

Thank you! 

Lynn Doyle 
Town Clerk 


